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From: 
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 9:12:44 PM 
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca> 
Subject: Ethel park post kiosk 

As a resident of Ethel park, I’m appalled at the condition of our  postal kiosk. It is filthy and the 
lighting has been faulty for over 2 years now. We have literally no lights left to illuminate the area 
and it’s a safety concern. We as residents have placed our own recycling box and garage can to 
encourage cleanliness and we place them curbside every Friday. The plexiglass is absolutely filthy 
and this is unacceptable. We deserve better than this .. especially during a time when cleanliness is 
of utmost importance. Canada post should be ashamed of the condition of this kiosk. Brock township 
deserves better and we would appreciate this being addressed. Some other local residents have 
reached out and got no reply from Ottawas Canada post head office. Please let’s hold them 
accountable for this disgrace. 

Gloria Vieveen.. on behalf of the residents of Ethel park in Beaverton. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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